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House Passes Heller Bill to Continue VA Choice Program
Heller Urges Senate to Follow with Action to Sustain Program

Washington, D.C. – The U.S. House of Representatives today unanimously passed Senator Dean Heller’s (R-NV) legislation, S.114, to ultimately approve the VA Choice and Quality Employment Act, which provides funding to sustain the Veterans Choice Program for another six months. The legislation provides $2.1 billion to the Veterans Choice Program, authorizes 28 major medical facility leases, and strengthens the VA’s ability to recruit, train, and preserve the workforce that provides the care our veterans have earned and deserve. 

“Ensuring the House of Representatives quickly approved this legislation to sustain the Veterans Choice Program was critical for our veterans, and I was proud to be part of the bipartisan efforts on the Senate Veterans’ Affairs Committee to get this done” said Heller. “As a senior member of this Committee, guaranteeing Nevada’s veterans have access to the Choice Program for services the VA cannot provide—like chemotherapy or life-saving surgeries – has always been a top priority of mine. I expect the Senate to act next week to pass this legislation, and I’ll work to make sure our country’s heroes continue to have access to the health care services that some of them desperately need.”
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